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Communication at Bankstown North Public School 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Our school is an exciting and very busy place to be. There is always so much happening both 

inside and outside of the classroom. With this in mind, we aim to keep you as informed and 

up to date as we can through various means which are outlined below. 

Facebook: Our school Facebook page is used to celebrate student achievement and 

showcase many of the exciting things taking place at Bankstown North Public School. We 

may use our page to post announcements or reminders. You can locate our page at 

https://www.facebook.com/BankstownNorthPublicSchool/ 

Newsletter: Our newsletter is produced fortnightly and goes out on Tuesdays. The 

newsletter with news and information is sent home with the eldest student from each family 

and also placed onto our school website. 

School Website: You can find our website http://bankstownnorthps.com.au/. On our 

website you can access notes that have been sent home, the school newsletter, school 

news, photo galleries and general information.  

If at any time you require clarification or further information, we encourage you to contact the 

school office on 9709 5506 between 8:30am – 3:30pm. 
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